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October 5, 1926

Dear Sir Arthurt

I am returning to you one of the reports with regard to the 

admission of Oriental students. I have signed it, and I hope that the other 

members of your committee will agree to it, so that we may regard it now as 

concluded.

I am going down to Montreal Saturday and will look in to see 

you some time Saturday morning. With kind regards, I am,

Yours sincerely,

President.

Principal Sir Arthur Currie, u.C.M.G., K.C.B., 
McGill University,
Montreal.


